
Dear Alamos Families, 

     I am honored to introduce myself as the Intervention 
Administrator at Alamos Elementary. I am excited to join this 
vibrant community and work alongside the staff and families 
to foster a positive and enriching learning environment for 
our students. My passion for education is driven by a 
commitment to student achievement, leadership and overall 
well-being.

     As I embark on this new journey, I am eager to learn more 
about our school's culture, values, and the unique strengths 
of our students and staff. I believe in the importance of 
collaboration and open communication, and I welcome your 
insights and feedback as we work together to support our 
students' success.

     Alamos is a special place and I am thoroughly excited to be 
a part of this community. Together, let’s make this year one 
that is memorable and productive

Warm regards,

Angie Taylor


